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Memo r a n d um  
  Date: July 30, 2009 

  Telephone: (916) 654-4894 

To: Vice Chairman James D. Boyd, Presiding Member 
Chairman Karen Douglas, Associate Member 
Hearing Officer Paul Kramer 
 

From: California Energy Commission –   Mike Monasmith 
1516 Ninth Street   Project Manager 
Sacramento, CA 95814-5512 

 
Subject: MARSH LANDING GENERATING STATION (08-AFC-3) STATUS REPORT 4 
 

Pursuant to the Committee Scheduling Order dated December 31, 2008, the following is 
staff’s Status Report #4 for the proposed Marsh Landing Generating Station (MLGS) 
Application for Certification (AFC). 
 
Current Activities and Preliminary Staff Assessment 
As indicated in Status Reports #2 and #3, nineteen of the twenty-one technical 
sections of the MLGS Preliminary Staff Assessment (PSA) are predominately 
complete.  However, due to several factors outside the control of staff and the 
applicant, the Bay Area Air Quality Management District (BAAQMD) is still 
several weeks (if not months) away from issuing their Preliminary Determination 
of Compliance (PDOC).  As the Committee knows, two key technical sections of 
the PSA are dependent upon a PDOC for completion, namely Air Quality and 
Public Health.   
 
Schedule 
If staff receives a more definitive time from the BAAQMD regarding release of the 
PDOC prior to the next scheduled status report, we will propose a revised 
schedule for the Committee’s consideration. 
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